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It's a Brand New Year and Everything is Possible!

We are excited to announce that
The 2011 Pasadena Doo Dah Parade is now accepting entries!

Parade Day is Saturday, April 30th, 11:00am, in East Pasadena.
Be part of one of the most colorful and unique experiences around|

Here's the opportunity you've e
been waiting for to share with "
the entire world your concepts,
music, float ideas, dance moves,
schmaltzy shtick, inner wild
child, furry things, global
perspectives, cosmic

. perspectives, and strange exotic |
animals, or anything else your
imagination conjures up!

" Go to our website --
pasadenadoodahparade.info --
and under "Entry Form" sign up

now!
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